THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF BROOKLINE

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOL COMMITTEE

BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS

Town Hall, 5th Floor, 333 Washington Street Brookline, MA 02445 Telephone: 617-730-2430 Fax: 617-264-6451

www.brookline.k12.ma.us



David Pollak, Chairman
Julie Schreiner-Oldham, Vice Chairman
Helen Charlupski
Susan Wolf Ditkoff
Suzanne Federspiel
Michael Glover
Jennifer Monopoli
David A. Pearlman
Barbara Scotto

May 11, 2018

Robert O'Donnell
Director of School Business Services
Office of District and School Finance
Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education
75 Pleasant Street
Malden, MA 02148

Dear Mr. O'Donnell:

At our May 10, 2018 meeting the Brookline School Committee voted to affirm the position of non-participation in the School Choice Program for 2018-2019. This decision was reached after holding a public hearing on the FY 2019 Budget and School Choice on February 15, 2018, and after discussing the matter more fully on May 10, 2018.

Sincerely

David Pollak, Chairman

Brookline School Committee